
2021 NATURALIZATION CEREMONIES 

COVID-19 Update: Cancellation of Naturalization 

Ceremonies Through December 31, 2021 

 

 

In order to protect public health, assist in preventing the further spread of COVID-

19 by limiting public contact to essential matters, and enforce a measure of social 

distancing, all naturalization ceremonies through December 2021 have been          

cancelled. The Court has authorized USCIS in the Eastern District to administer the   

oaths of citizenship through that office, as an alternative to public hearings/

ceremonies at this time. 

 

For further guidance and information re-
garding the coronavirus disease 

(COVID 19) and Court operations, please 

visit: 

https://www.waed.uscourts.gov/COVID-
19 


